
 
 

PLEASE SHARE! 

  Saugus Lions Club   

4th Annual Roaring Toy Drive 2023        

November 25, 2023, at the Saugus Senior Center 
 

The Saugus Lions will be hosting its 4th Annual Roaring Toy Drive 
on Saturday, November 25th, from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm at the 
Saugus Senior Center at 466 Central St. Because of last year and 
continuing this year’s craziness, more families are hurting more 
than ever and need help for Christmas.   

As we all know, when times are tough, toys for children may get 
overlooked. Retired Capt. Bill O'Malley of the Saugus Fire dept. will 
be collecting the toys and delivering them to those families in need. 

Please share this information with your family, friends and co-
workers.  If we can all tell a handful of friends who have found 
themselves far luckier than most, to donate 1 extra toy, imagine all 
the toys we can collect. 

Also, come meet Lily the Lion and Mrs. 
Claus. They will be there to greet and thank 
you.  

Let's all try to make Christmas of 2023 far 
better than the rest of the year. Together 
we can make a difference and help put 
some smiles on many faces.  
 

 


